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Genuine leather
Interchangeability guide

Thank you very much for your interest in Lantal  
and our company’s genuine leather products. Leather  
has been gaining more and more significance as a 
soft furnishing application element in aircraft cabins. 
In response to this trend, Lantal has renewed its 
 portfolio of leather qualities. 
The selection of leather grades available from  Lantal 
covers the entire spectrum of customer expectations 
with respect to durability requirements, color prefer-
ences, and value-adding design options for compliance 
with corporate identity guidelines.

The enhanced Lantal range streamlines the selection 
process with respect to distinctiveness of surface 
 texture and consists of four qualities: Calando, 
 Classic, Crescendo, and Conbrio. The surface struc-
tures of the four new leather grades do not exhibit  
any significant deviations from those of the previous 
collection (Extra, Economy, Mercato KT). 

The new leather grades do not restrict interchange-
ability, provided the old leather is replaced with  
the new grade as recommended by Lantal. Lantal can 
issue a “Statement of Interchangeability” which 
 explicitly affirms that the product is equivalent. The 
following pages show the new leather grades (scale 
1:1) along with Lantal’s interchangeability recommen-
dations. 

We hope that this fact sheet will serve you well. If  
you have any questions or requests, please do  
not hesitate to contact the Lantal team at any time.
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Extra 
Article 9350

Classic
Article 9361

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 800 g/m2, 23.6 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.1 mm, 0.043 in
Average hide size (approx.) 5 – 5.5 m2, 53 – 59 sq ft

Thanks to its fine, smooth surface, Classic has a very 
stylish and elegant look and feel. With its suppleness 
and soft glow, it emphasizes the magic of sleekness.
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Economy
Article 9371

Classic
Article 9361

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 800 g/m2, 23.6 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.1 mm, 0.043 in
Average hide size (approx.) 5 – 5.5 m2, 53 – 59 sq ft

Thanks to its fine, smooth surface, Classic has a very 
stylish and elegant look and feel. With its suppleness 
and soft glow, it emphasizes the magic of sleekness.

Crescendo
Article 9549

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 800 g/m2, 23.6 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.1 mm, 0.043 in
Average hide size (approx.) 5 – 5.5 m2, 53 – 59 sq ft

The surface of Crescendo reveals the authentic 
 structure of the hide, accenting the beauty of natural 
leather. It has a soft hand and exhibits excellent 
 functionality.
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Mercato KT 
Article 9386

Crescendo
Article 9549

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 800 g/m2, 23.6 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.1 mm, 0.043 in
Average hide size (approx.) 5 – 5.5 m2, 53 – 59 sq ft

The surface of Crescendo reveals the authentic 
 structure of the hide, accenting the beauty of natural 
leather. It has a soft hand and exhibits excellent 
 functionality.

Conbrio 
Article 9543

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 800 g/m2, 23.6 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.1 mm, 0.043 in
Average hide size (approx.) 4.5 – 5 m2, 48 – 53 sq ft
Please note: minimum order quantity 100 hides

The balanced depth and intensive structure of 
 Conbrio emphasizes the expressiveness of leather. 
The refined surface manifests longevity and 
 character.
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with embossing, accenting the leather with a supple 
crimped grain. It is a voluminous leather grade with a 
silky, pleasantly soft and natural hand for coziness 
and comfort

Calando
Article 9556

Weight (±10 % tolerance) 1200 g/m2, 35.4 oz/sq yd
Thickness (±0.1 mm tolerance) 1.4 mm, 0.055 in
Average hide size (approx.) 5 – 5.5 m2, 53 – 59 sq ft

Calando is Lantal’s fourth new leather grade. It is  
not comparable with any of the leathers in the older 
portfolio.
Calando has an inimitably sensual surface texture 
that radiates warmth and adds a touch of luxury to 
any cabin interior. The uniform structure is amplified 
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